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CH Alft M A N

The Honorable Max Baucus, Chairman
Committee on Environment and Public Works
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510-6175

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Thank you for your letter of March 16, 1994, in which you urge the

Nuclear Regulatory Commission to adopt expeditiously a final rule to upgrade

the design basis threat at nuclear power plants to include protection against

the malevolent use of vehicles. The NRC staff is preparing a paper addressing

final rulemaking, taking into account your comments, comments received from

the general public, and those submitted by the NRC's Advisory Comittee on

Reactor Safeguards. I expect that paper to be submitted for Commission

consideration by early May 1994.

Sincerely,

ehk
Ivan Selin
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The Honorable John H. Chafee
Committee on Environment and Public Works !
United States Senate |

Washington, D.C. 20510-6175 1

Dear Senator Chafee: |j
Thank you for your letter of March 16, 1994, in which you urge the

i

Nuclear Regulatory Commission to adopt expeditiously a final rule to upgrade i
1

the design basis threat at nuclear power plants to include protection against

the malevolent use of vehicles. The NRC staff is preparing a paper addressing-

final rulemaking, taking into account your comments, comments received from I

the general public, and those submitted by the NRC's Advisory Committee on
1

Reactor Safeguards. I expect that paper to be submitted for Commission

consideration by early May 1994. j

Sincerely,

/b
Ivan Selin
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The Honorable Joseph I. Lieberman, Chairman
Subcommittee on Clean Air and Nuclear Regulation
Committee on Environment and Public Works
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510-6175

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Thank you for your letter of March 16, 1994, in which you urge the

Nuclear Regulatory Commission to adopt expeditiously a final rule to upgrade

the design basis threat at nuclear power plants to include protection against

the malevolent use of vehicles. The NRC staff is preparing a paper addressing

final rulemaking, taking into account your coments, comments received from

the general public, and those submitted by the NRC's Advisory Committee on

Reactor Safeguards. I expect that paper to be submitted for Commission

consideration by early May 1994.

Sincerely,

|vnb '*

Ivan Selin
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The Honorable Alan K. Simpson
Subcomittee on Clean Air and Nuclear Regulation
Comittee on Environment and Public Works
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510-6175

Dear Senator Simpson:

Thank you for your letter of March 16, 1994, in which you urge the

Nuclear Regulatory Commission to adopt expeditiously a final rule to upgrade

the design basis threat at nuclear power plants to include protection against

the malevolent use of vehicles. The NRC staff is preparing a paper addressing

final rulemaking, taking into account your comments, comments received from

the general public, and those submitted by the NRC's Advisory Committee on

Reactor Safeguards. I expect that paper to be submitted for Commission

consideration by early May 1994.

Sincerely,

_/y k.

Ivan Selin

. _ . __ . _. _ _


